
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Welcome Back Year 4! 

Welcome back children and parents. We 

hope you all had a good holiday period and 

are looking forward to the term ahead. 

Apart from our core lessons, this term we 

will be focusing on DT, Music and 

Computing. Our DT topic this half-term will 

involve the children making their own fruit 

crumble. Homework for the half term will 

focus on DT and details will be uploaded on 

teams. 

On Thursday 23rd January we will be 

holding a Parents Meeting at 9.am. The 

focus will be on the children’s upcoming 

Multiplication Tables Check (MTC). We 

hope to see you there!  

 

After February half-term, on Thursday 

20th March 2025, we will look forward to 

an expert lead workshop with a coach/ 

player from The Birmingham Rockets. A 

reminder that the voluntary contribution 

for this is £6 and is already live on School 

Money.  

 

Please continue to contact us at 

year4@grendon.bham.sch.uk if there are 

any questions or to arrange a meeting. 
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What is Year 4’s Homework? 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Godfrey, Mrs Rodgers and Mrs. Suthers 

(4G) 

Mr Hedderley, Mr. Goodman and Mrs. Kaur 

(4H). 
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Weekly homework will continue to consist of             

MyMaths activities, spellings to learn and reading. As 

you will know, your child will also have received all 

their username and password for Times Tables 

Rockstars and for teams, where they will continue to 

find their spellings and topic homework. We look 

forward to seeing their continued progress 

throughout the year.  

Additionally, during this half-term, children will be 

completing a DT project based on the work we are 

doing in school. You can find more information about 

this on their teams’ site.  

Please ensure that Home Reading Books are in school 

every day. 

 

 

   

 

When is PE? 
Year 4 will have their Swimming lessons during the 

first half-term, with 4G on Tuesdays and 4H on 

Fridays. 

After half-term, we will be continuing our PE 

lessons on Tuesdays and Fridays and PE kit should 

be as follows: 

• White t-shirt 

• Royal blue shorts or black shorts (jogging 

bottoms if the weather is cold). 

• Black or white pumps 
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